
Minutes 
Budget Workshop Meeting 

Camden Town Council 
July 8, 2013  9:00 

Camden Town Office  

The properly called and advertised Budget Workshop of the Camden Town Council was 
called to order at 9:00 by President Richard Fite.  Present were Members Kandance Funk 
and Jeff Sieber, and Clerk-Treasurer Pat Casserly.    

The Council and Clerk-Treasurer reviewed the various funds and developed a 
preliminary budget for 2014.  Funds will be set aside in anticipation of purchasing a used 
pickup truck in 2014.  

Other matters discussed include: 

1. Lack of registration of golf carts. 
2. Citizens being irresponsible with the use of fireworks around the 4th of July.    

Meeting adjourned at 10:10 by a motion from Mr. Sieber.  

Camden Town Council 

  

                                                                        _________________________________  

                                                                                    Richard Fite, President 

  

                                                                        _________________________________  

ATTEST:                                                                     Kandance Funk, Vice President 

  

_______________________                          _________________________________  

P. A. Casserly                                                              Jeff Sieber, Member 

Clerk-Treasurer 

 


